
 
 Diary Dates 
 Attendance 

Dear All 
We are absolutely delighted with our RE  
inspection outcome which judged the school to 
be Outstanding. We were particularly pleased with some 
of the key strengths of the school that were recognised 
such as; 
• St. Mary’s is a bright, warm and welcoming  
 community where Gospel values permeate all  
 aspects of school life.  
• Relationship within the school are highly positive 

and contribute to the success and ethos in a  
• variety of ways 
• Pastoral care in the school is excellent. All children 
 are provided with a  safe and caring environment.  
 Their gifts and talents are nurtured and  
 celebrated 
 
A full report was sent home with each child last week 
and a copy can be found on our school website. 
We are so pleased that Bishop Mark can join us in  
celebrating all of our recent achievements and I hope 
you were able to join with us for our celebration mass. 
 
Last week we had a very informative assembly led by 
PCSO Candice. She spoke to all the children from Yr1 
upwards about being responsible citizens. They  
discussed bullying, cyber bullying, stealing and hurting 
others. I was very impressed with how sensible the  
children behaved during the assembly and how carefully 
they listened and discussed the issues raised. 
 
This week we welcomed Mrs Carol Paton to St Mary’s as 
a Year 1 class teacher, covering Miss Pascoe’s maternity 
leave. I know you will join me in making her feel very 
welcome! We are also delighted to tell you that Mrs  
Pascoe had a baby girl, Elowen Laity, on the 4th  
December. Mum and baby girl are both well.  
 
Next week will be the final week of swimming lessons 
this term. Thank you for all the contributions to date, 
however we are still awaiting some outstanding  
payments. Please could you ensure these are paid to the 
school office by next week. 
 
The children are very excited about their Christmas 
plays and performances. School is such a special place at 
this time of year. I look forward to seeing you all  at the 
performances in our final week of school. Don’t forget 
our school Christmas Fayre takes place on Friday 14th 
December at 3.30pm. This is also Christmas jumper day 
so we can’t wait to see the children’s Christmas outfits! 
 
This is the last newsletter of the term so on behalf of 
all the staff at St. Mary’s, I would like to wish all our 
parents and families a wonderful Christmas and a happy 
new year! 

Well done to the following  
children: 

 
Star of the week          Last week 
 
Reception:  Natalia             Sydney 
Year 1:  Lena                       Ace 
Year 2:  Oliver                    Alyssa 
Year 3:  Jowan                    Zuzanna 
Year 4:  Violet                     Kitto 
Year 5:  Archie                   Harriett 
Year 6:  Michaela                Maisie 
 
 
English Expert              Maths Mastery 
 
Year 1:Anastasja                Raymond 
Year 2:Dexter                    Kaleb 
Year 3:Logan                      Michael 
Year 4:Violet                      Violet 
Year 5:Fletcher                  Molly 
Year 6:Thomas                   Courteney                      
   

CLASS ATTENDANCE LAST WEEK 

Reception 96.82 1st 

Class 1 85.24  

Class 2 87.27  

Class 3 87.93  

Class 4 87.78  

Class 5 90.59 2nd 

Class 6 90.00 3rd 

Overall 

school  

89.36  



Hockey 

St Mary’s had a great start to 
the Hockey League on Thursday 
playing 4 games and winning 
them all. 

7-0,7-0,6-0,4-0 

We are very proud of them. As 
ever, they were a credit to the 
school. 

snacks sent in with the children 
please be of the healthy 

kind .Thank you for you support. 

                Football 

We hosted a football match against 

Nancledra school last week. It was 

the first match the children have 

played against another school and 

even though they didn’t win, they 

all said they thoroughly enjoyed it. 

Well done everyone who played 

and thank you to all the supporters 

on the day. 

Free and under £5 Activities this Christmas! 

Please follow the link below to see what is on offer during De-
cember. 

 

https://www.supportincornwall.org.uk/kb5/cornwall/directory/
advice.page?id=DXWcvQv36bA 

MOUSEHOLE HOUSE 

Mousehole House will have a fun swim 

which was owed from last term on 

Wednesday the 19th December. Please 

do not forget to send your child’s swim-

ming kit. 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwik9dLDxsfeAhWhzYUKHYNPBtsQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.blessthismessplease.com%2F10-healthy-snacks-prep-advance%2F&psig=AOvVaw3lG9efmKrIZc0FyveRUSpg&ust=15
https://www.supportincornwall.org.uk/kb5/cornwall/directory/advice.page?id=DXWcvQv36bA
https://www.supportincornwall.org.uk/kb5/cornwall/directory/advice.page?id=DXWcvQv36bA


Mon 17th 9.30am KS1 Year 1 and 2 Christmas performance 
Tues 18th 2pm  Years 3/4 Christmas performance 
Tues 18th 6pm  Years 5/6 Christmas performance 
Wed 19th 9.30am KS1 Year 1 and 2 Christmas performance 
Wed 19th  2pm  Reception and Nursery Christmas performance 
Thurs 20th 10:00 am Advent Mass - in church. Parents welcome. Year 1-6 
Thurs 20th  3.15pm Last day of school 
Friday 21st– Friday 4th     Christmas Holidays 
 
JANUARY  
Monday 7th                        INSET DAY -  school is closed   
Tuesday 8th   Children back to school                     
Thurs 10th 10:00 am Epiphany Mass - in church. Parents welcome. Years 1-6 
Thurs 10th     3.15pm          Meeting re SATs for parents  Year 6 
Monday 21st   3.15pm         Meeting re SATs for parents Year 2 
Thurs 31st 9:30 am Candlemas Mass—in school. Parents welcome. Years 1-6 
 
FEBRUARY 
Monday 18th  - Friday 22nd     Half Term             
Monday 25th                      INSET DAY -  school is closed 
Tuesday 26th  Children back to school 
 
MARCH  
Wed 6th 10:00 am Ash Wednesday Mass - in church. Parents welcome. Years 1-6          
Thurs 28th 2:15 pm Lenten Reconciliation Service -  in school. Parents welcome. Years 1-6 
 
APRIL             
Thurs 4th 9:30 am Passiontide Mass - in school. Parents welcome. Years 1-6 
 Monday 8th -  Monday 22nd  Easter Holidays 
Tuesday 23rd  Children back to school 
Thurs 25th 10.00 am Easter Mass - in church. Parents welcome. Years 1-6 
 
MAY             
Thurs 23th 9:30 am Mass of Our Lady - in school. Parents welcome. Years Reception—Year 6 
Monday 27th  -  Friday 31st    Half Term 
  

JUNE             
Monday 3rd                       INSET DAY -  school is closed               
Tuesday 4th   Children back to school                   
Thurs 20th 10:00 am English Saints Mass  - in church. Parents welcome. Years Reception—Year 6 
  
JULY            
Thurs 25th 9:30 am Leavers’ Mass  - end of school year. Parents welcome. Years Reception—Year 6  
Thursday 25th  Last day of school                    
Friday 26th                       Start of Summer Holidays 



 
I’m emailing from a TV production company called Tuesday’s Child who make the popular Channel 4 
series – Lego Masters, we were in touch with you at the beginning of the year about casting the 
series that’s currently on at the moment on Tuesday nights. In case you’re unfamiliar LEGO 
MASTERS is the competition series in which some of the UK’s most skilled brick fanatics do battle to 
be crowned the UK’s best amateur building pair.   
 
Following the success of current series, we are again on the hunt to find Britain’s most talented 
building duos. This year we had 7 incredibly talented and wonderful children on the show and it was 
their dream come true. With that in mind I was hoping to see whether you would mind distributing 
the flyer below to your staff and students or parent’s network to see if the next winner of the series 
is either attending or working at your school – as we are looking for creative adult teams too! 
 
  
Dear Parents/Staff, 
 
Do you or does someone in your house eat, sleep and breathe the little plastic bricks?  
 
Is the LEGO MASTERS build room with over 1 million bricks your idea of heaven? 
 
The producers of the popular Channel 4 series LEGO MASTERS are looking for a new bunch of 
imaginative building pairs to take part in a third series of the bold brick-building competition.  
If you think you, a family member or a friend have the creativity, skill and imagination to be crowned 
Britain’s best amateur building team then please email build@tuesdayschild.tv  
 
Applicants must be aged 9+ by 03/02/2019 in order to take part. 
 

 
 
Unfortunately, we won't be able to answer all the requests individually. Your application will be 
received by a member of Tuesday’s Child production company and they will contact you directly. 
Tuesday’s Child will process your personal data in accordance with their privacy policy. 
 


